
University of Louisville Staff Senate 

Vice Chair’s Report 

Tuesday, July 12 2022 

 

Meetings Attended 

5/24 ULAA Budget Workshop, for Andrew 

6/10 ULAA Quarterly ULAA , Budget approval, for Andrew 

7/11 Officers Meeting, discussing new senator orientation, and standing committee assignments 

 

This is my first report in as your new Vice Chair for the Staff Senate.  I am getting settled into the role 

and the new responsibilities it entails.  I am excited to continue representing our staff in this new role.  I 

have spent a bit o time trying to make sure I am in all the meetings coming up I need to be.  Also spent a 

bit of time passing the keys to Carcyle as our new Secretary/Treasurer.  I know she is going to do 

fantastic in the role!  Looking forwards to the Shared Governance Committee, which is upcoming.  Will 

continue to report as I can. 

 

Submitted by, 

Kevin Ledford 

Staff Senate Vice Chair 


